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PUBLIC INPUT OPPORTUNITY 
Come share your views about and experience with the transportation planning 

process in the Merrimack Valley region! 
Every four years, the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and Federal Transit Administration (FTA) are 
required to review the metropolitan transportation planning process conducted by the Merrimack Valley 
Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO), Massachusetts Department of Transportation, and Merrimack 
Valley Transit (MeVa) public transportation, and local municipal partners in order to certify that they are 
carrying out the planning process in accordance with all applicable Federal requirements. 

As part of this review, the Federal agencies would like to hear from members of the public about their views 
of how the transportation planning process is conducted in the region during these sessions: 

 
Session 1: Hybrid Session  

Time: 1:00 PM – 2:00 PM  
Date: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 

Location: This meeting will be held virtually and in-person at: 
160 Main Street, Haverhill MA 01830 

Join via Zoom at this meeting link or using Meeting ID: 161 613 0800, Passcode: 366468. 
To join the meeting by phone, dial +1 (646) 828-7666. 

 
 

Session 2: Virtual Session  
Time: 12:00 PM – 1:00 PM 

Date: Thursday, May 22, 2025 
Location: This meeting will be held virtually on Zoom. 

Join via Zoom at this meeting link or using Meeting ID: 160 387 2856, Passcode: 839426. 
To join the meeting by phone, dial +1 (646) 828-7666. 

 
If you are unable to attend, you may also submit your comments or observations in writing by June 1, 
2025, to: 

FHWA: Anthony Jones, Program Development Team Leader 
Email: anthony.jones1@dot.gov 

FTA: Jonathan Schmidt, Environmental Protection Specialist 
Email: jonthan.schmidt@dot.gov 

 

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. Accessibility 
accommodations and language services will be provided free of charge, upon request, as available. Please 
contact Joshua Barber at Anthony.Jones1@dot.gov for more information. 

Federal Highway Administration 
MA Division 
220 North Binney St, 9th Floor 
Cambridge, MA  02142-1093 
617-494-3657 
617-494-3355 (fax) 
 

Federal Transit Administration 
Region I 
220 North Binney St, 9th Floor 
Cambridge, MA  02142-1093 
617-494-2055 
617-494-2865 (fax) 
 

https://usdot.zoomgov.com/j/1616130800?pwd=DvcY49XaidR218xOuGOURGEU0kGHmr.1
https://usdot.zoomgov.com/j/1603872856?pwd=xaEEPKc2IfCZ1Yuvvu0fW9DAkai6gw.1
mailto:anthony.jones1@dot.gov
mailto:jonthan.schmidt@dot.gov
mailto:Anthony.Jones1@dot.gov

